
From:
To: abortionlawreform
Subject: Opposition to amended abortion laws
Date: Wednesday, 29 June 2016 6:00:53 PM

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing this email to inform you of my opposition to the proposed amendments to abortion
 laws that would remove all protection of the unborn child and allow abortion procedures to legally take
 place in Queensland.

Sincerely, 
Katisha Adelaide Lindée 

Submission No. 1085 
Received 29 June 2016




